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January 31%, 2022

Mayor and Council

City of Salmon Arm

500 2 Ave NE

Salmon Arm, BC V1E 4N2

Dear Mayor Harrison and City Councilors,

The Shuswap Children’s Associations has a new program called the Outdoor Recreational Program. The
program is making use of family friendly spaces in the Salmon Arm area and would like to organize a series
of play events at a few City of Salmon Arm parks. The program focuses on children birth to school age,
and their parents/caregivers. The purpose of the group is to provide safe, accessible and free outdoor
programing for children and also increase community connections for parents and caregivers. These
groups are small in nature, and will follow our strict Covid-19 policies, as well as adhere to any provincial
orders.

We would like permission to use these parks on the following date:
March 1%, 2022 — Fletcher Park from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

March 8, 2022 — Blackburn Park from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.
March 14™, 2022- Blackburn Park from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Thank you for your continued support,

Sincerely,

Jessica Evans
Early Years Family Navigator and Outdoor Play Facilitator
Shuswap Children’s Association



